You are Cordially Invited
To Attend
the Holiday Party & 20 Anniversary
Celebration

of



The New Jersey Law Librarians Association Sponsored by:

. . Q.
Please join us at the Holiday Party for a festive West Librarian Relations &A

celebration of our 20" anniversary as an AALL chapter.

This special event will take place at the lovely Ballantine Date: Thursday, December 6th
House of the Newark Museum. Vice-President/ Lime: 5:30 pm - 9:30 pm

. . Place: Ballantine House
President-Elect, James Duggan will be our honored Newark Museum
guest. 49 Washington Street

Newark New Jersey

The Ballantine House will be decorated for a traditional Parking: Free parking is available at the Central
Parking facility adjacent to the Newark
Museum (located off Washington St. &
will be offered and the gift shop will be open. Food and Central Ave.)

Directions:

Victorian Christmas. During the first hour, guided tours

beverages will be available throughout the evening. http://www.newarkmuseum.ora/Generallnfor

mation/Generallnformation.aspx?id=96

The Ballantine House was built in 1885 for Jeannette & RSVP: by Monday, December 3rd

John Holme Ballantine, of the famous Newark beer- Johanna Bizub 973-367-3175 or
email: jbizub@prudential.com

brewing family. The house has been a part of the
Newark Museum since 1937 and was designated a We will be collecting unwrapped children’s
National Historic Landmark in 1985. (See insert for books & pajamas to donate on behalf of NJLLA

more information).

Tours & Gift Shop available from 5:30 to 6:30 pm only
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